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August 16, 1979

In Reply Refer to:
RIV
Docket No. STN 50-482/Rpt. 79/08

Kansas Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. G. L. Koester

Vice President-Operations
Post Office Box 208
Wichita, Kansas 76201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 21, 1979, informing us of the steps you have
taken to correct the deviation identified in our letter dated 16y 17, 1979.

Based on the telecon on July 12, 1979, between Mr. John Bailey of your staff and
Mr. E. R. Schweibinz of our Region III office, your FSAR submittal will reflect
the Bechtel Specification No. 10466-C151(Q), Paragraph 7.5.7, which requires
(1) that only type 1 or 2 radiographic film shall be used, and (2) that flourescent
screens shall not be used. Ba ed on this understanding, your response is acceptable
and we will examine your correc'.!ve action during a future inspection.

Please inform us if your understanding of this item is different from that
stated.

Sincerely, -

! s

/ G

W. C. Seid , Chief

Reactor Co truction and
Engineering Support Branch
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